
RSK 7989012

V301  Urinal  trough  in  acid-resistant
stainless  steel,  with  a  length  of  1200mm.
The  urinal  trough  has  a  G40  central  outlet
and  G15  water  connection  outlet,  and  is
suitable  for  wall  installation.  It  comes
complete  with  suspension  fittings,  flushing
pipe,  protective  plate  and  vertical  PUM
valve. The V301 urinal trough is durable and
practical  for  environments  where  high
strength  and  hygiene  is  required.  It  can
withstand  daily  use  in  areas  such  as
schools,  leisure  facilities  and  industrial
environments.

RSK 7989014

V301  Urinal  trough  in  acid-resistant
stainless  steel,  with  a  length  of  2400mm.
The  urinal  trough  has  a  G40  central  outlet
and  G15  water  connection  outlet,  and  is
suitable  for  wall  installation.  It  comes
complete  with  suspension  fittings,  flushing
pipe,  protective  plate  and  vertical  PUM
valve. The V301 urinal trough is durable and
practical  for  environments  where  high
strength  and  hygiene  is  required.  It  can
withstand  daily  use  in  areas  such  as
schools,  leisure  facilities  and  industrial
environments.

RSK 7989013

V301  Urinal  trough  in  acid-resistant
stainless  steel,  with  a  length  of  1800mm.
The  urinal  trough  has  a  G40  central  outlet
and  G15  water  connection  outlet,  and  is
suitable  for  wall  installation.  It  comes
complete  with  suspension  fittings,  flushing
pipe,  protective  plate  and  vertical  PUM



valve. The V301 urinal trough is durable and
practical  for  environments  where  high
strength  and  hygiene  is  required.  It  can
withstand  daily  use  in  areas  such  as
schools,  leisure  facilities  and  industrial
environments.

Specifications

RSK Number 7989012

Function Central outlet

Item Color Stainless

Material Acid-resistant stainless steel 1.4404

Outlet Dimension G40

Size 1200

Surface Polish

Version With brackets

RSK Number 7989014

Function Central outlet

Item Color Stainless

Material Acid-resistant stainless steel 1.4404

Outlet Dimension G40

Size 2400

Surface Polish

Version With brackets



RSK Number 7989013

Function Central outlet

Item Color Stainless

Material Acid-resistant stainless steel 1.4404

Outlet Dimension G40

Size 1800

Surface Polish

Version With brackets
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